24th November, 1993

Mrs. Roberts,

Dear Mrs. Roberts,

re: <u>Claire Roberts</u>

As discussed with Dr. Major an appointment for a catscan examination to be carried out on Claire at the Royal Victoria Hospital has now been arranged.

It will be necessary to admit Claire to the Ulster Hospital, Dundonald, on Thursday, 2nd December, 1993, between 2.00 and 4.00 p.m. to Maynard Sinclair Ward

Maynard Sinclair ward will arrange for Claire to travel to the Royal on Friday, 3rd December, by ambulance for her test to be carried out at 9.15 a.m. on that day.

If you have any queries regarding this examination please contact Sister in Maynard Sinclair Ward.

Yours sincerely,

W

Secretary to Dr. Joan Major, M.B., D.C.H.

Associate Specialist in Paediatrics